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18th May 2020 

 

Dear Reception Class Parents/Carers, 

 

Many thanks to those of you who have been corresponding and sending in your updates. I have loved 

reading them. I especially enjoy looking at photographs of you and your children engaged in a variety of 

activities or seeing various pieces of work you have completed. This gives me a good sense of what you 

have all been doing. I have seen some really lovely pieces of work. It is also brilliant that some of you 

have been linking the learning to our current topic and enjoying the great outdoors. I have received 

photos of spiders, snails and caterpillars, various flowers and leaves - all of which show me the amount 

of learning that has gone on. Please keep this up and a huge well done and thank you to yourselves and 

your children. 

 

Please do what you can to continue with daily reading and spellings. Writing is important and there are 

many ways this may be done including writing cards, completing shopping lists and chalking on the garden 

path together. Please support your child with three key things when sentence writing - capital letters, 

finger spaces and full stops. I have already seen some beautiful work demonstrating all of these things.  

 

Your number work is also important, whether it is weighing out ingredients for a tasty new recipe, as 

some of you have already been doing, or verbally reciting your counting in 2s, 5s or 10s through song, or 

writing on paper. This should happen daily, and in a variety of different ways, remembering that little 

and often is the key. 

 

Please remember to look on the school website for a wealth of helpful websites and resources. This is 

located under the Parents tab, followed by the Home Learning section.  If you require any more ideas or 

advice, please do not hesitate to contact me via the School Office. There are still a few families that I 

have not yet heard from. Please do get in touch, as I would really love to hear from you.  

 

I hope to see you all again at our next Zoom session.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Ngwa-Akuro 

Reception Class Teacher 
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